
2HR Class Newsletter - Spring Term 2023
Learning together, we will all be exceptional.

Welcome to 2HR. We hope you had a relaxing break, it is wonderful to
have all of the children back and we are looking forward to have a
really exciting Term in 2HR.
Your class teachers are: Kaneez Haider & Catherine Richards
Other support staff in your classroom: Ms Christine, Ms Rebecca,
& Ms Macail.

Children can come to school wearing their PE kit on Wednesdays and
Thursdays.  Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit – White or
house colour t-shirt, navy tracksuit bottoms or shorts, black trainers
or plimsolls).

Homework is put on the school website class page on Friday and
should be completed by the following week.
The homework each week will be:

- Maths - Topmarks - Daily Ten and other additional practise
20min per week; Maths Reasoning Challenge.

- English – Spelling Challenge based on the Key texts.
- Reading - read every day for 15min from your online

decodable book - https://ebooks.collinsopenpage.com

Our Vision and Values:

- Respect One Another
- Every Individual Matters
- Take Responsibility
- Strive for Excellence
- Try Your Best

Our School rules:

- Show Kindness

- Listen Actively

- Walk Responsibly

- Respect Our Environment

Important Dates

More information on these events will be given closer to the time.

https://ebooks.collinsopenpage.com
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